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  Term 4 Week 7 27th November 2019 

COMING EVENTS 

Fridays until 6th December 
Dance2BFit 

Tuesday 3rd December 
Cardiff High School Orientation Day - 9.15am-1.30pm 
Parent Information Meeting - 5pm 

Wednesday 11th December 
Presentation Day - 9.15am 

Thursday 12th December 
Year 6 Farewell 

Friday 13th December 
End of Term Reward 
Year 6 Mini Fete 

Monday 16th & Tuesday 17th December 
Christmas Stall 

Wednesday 18th December 
Students’ last day of school for 2019 

Permission Notes and Payments Due 

Voluntary Contribution $40 

OVERDUE 

Swimming Carnival $11 

Walkathon Sponsorship Money  

Stage 3 Cadbury Chocolate Fundraiser 
Money & leftover chocolates  

Stage 3 Excursion $345 
Payment, Medical Note & Online Medical Details 

Dance2BFit $26 

MusicaViva $6.50 

Swimming Scheme $85 

Walkathon 
Permission Note  

Absence Notification by SMS Note 

PSSA $50 

Matific $11 

 Assistant Principal’s Message 
 

Yesterday, we held our very successful first K-6 
Swimming Carnival at Lambton Pool. It was an 
amazing day and highlighted what we all love 
about our special school: 
 
 Full participation across K-6 
 Students supporting each other 
 Team spirit 
 ‘Having a go’ 
 
Throughout all parts of the day, it was 
enlightening to observe the happy smiles on 
every child’s face. Whether students were 
competing in races, cheering on their Sporting 
House, having fun at the water park or 
participating in grass activities, all were having 
an amazing time. My favourite quote of the day 
came from Toby in KG who excitedly exclaimed 
as he went down the water slide, “This is the 
BEST day ever! I am having so much fun!” 
 
All staff were extremely proud on the day of the 
exemplary behaviour displayed by all students. 
Once again, Cardiff North students represented 
our school with pride and the highest level of 
respect.  
 
The day would not be possible without the 
tireless work of all staff and parent volunteers on 
the day to provide students with a safe and 
enjoyable experience. I would like to recognise, 
on behalf of the school community, Mrs 
McMurray and Miss Molloy for their impeccable 
organisation of the day. An event of this calibre 
requires many hours and days of planning to 
ensure the day runs smoothly. Thank you for 
providing all students and our school community 
with a memorable day that I am sure will be a 
highlight of their primary schooling. 
 

I hope everyone has a lovely week! 
 

Erin McShane 

Relieving Assistant Principal 
Cardiff North Public School  
A proud member of the Cardiff Community of Schools 



Friday 13th December - Celebration Day 

 Year 6 Mini Fete and  

End of Term Reward Day 
 

 Students eligible for the End of term Reward will enjoy Free play on 
the oval in the morning session. 

 Year 6 will be hosting a Mini-Fete after lunch with lots of activities 
for the whole school to enjoy. Bring some loose change! 

 Reports go home on this day. 
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SWIMMING CARNIVAL 



 
Last week saw our ‘Puggles’ join us for their final Kindergarten Orientation Session. The soon to be ‘Big 
School Students’ have enjoyed engaging in a range of fun learning activities whilst familiarising them-
selves with the classroom  and wider school environment. Over the past few weeks, the children have 
grown in independence and have been busy developing new friendships. Congratulations to Mrs Lindsay, 
Miss Gillard, Mrs McMurray, Mr Piggott and Mrs McShane for coordinating such a successful Kindergar-
ten orientation program. 
 
Mrs Kuba 
Instructional Leader 



P&C MEETINGS 
 
 

Our next meeting will be held on  
Tuesday 10th December 2019 at 6pm in the 

library. 

Uniform Shop Hours 
 

 TUESDAYS and  

WEDNESDAYS from 2.45pm 
Order forms available from the office  

EFTPOS is now available in the Uniform Shop 
during Uniform Shop hours. 

Please note that there is a 1.9% transaction fee to use this 
facility. 

 P&C NEWS 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE DONATIONS 

 

 

 

Helpers are required to source and collect 
donations for our Christmas Raffle. A letter will be 
provided by the P&C to assist and can be given to 
potential donors. Please see Kimberley Bristow or 
the school office if you are able to help. 

 

P&C Positions To Be Filled 

The P&C are seeking volunteers to fill the following 
positions: 
 

 Treasurer 

 Canteen Supervisor 
 

Please see the office if you are interested in either 
position or would like more information. 

Have your kids grown out of 

their school uniforms? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Uniform Shop accepts  

pre-loved uniforms.  
 

Please send in via the school office any 

day or directly to the uniform shop on 

Tuesday or Wednesday afternoons.  

CANTEEN NEWS 
 

Large pies are no 
longer for sale. 

 
Small pies are still 

available. 
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Despite our best efforts, we were not able to source a local organisation who could provide a bubble 
soccer experience at our school. With current water restrictions in place, we are also unable to organise a  
‘water play’ experience for students. We are, however, able to provide free play on the oval for all eligible 
students. This was one of our three options students voted for last term. Please see below for a sneak 
peek of some of the exciting free play activities that will be provided. 

 End of Term Reward… 

 

Enjoy some free play on the oval with lots of games, obstacles and fun!  

 

  

 

 

 

 


